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A new, modern vest for London Underground station staff has been launched this week.

The vests are part of a programme of improvements to customer service on the Tube network. Frontline
station staff will be wearing the new vests from Sunday 10 February in order to boost visibility and help
customers identify who to speak to for assistance.

The tabards are reversible, pairing the standard orange high visibility vest with a red vest featuring a ‘Here
to Help’ message on the back.

London Underground’s Director of Customer Service, Brian Woodhead, said: “The new vests will help
customers to easily identify staff if they need help.

“Our station staff already do a brilliant job assisting customers every day, and I’m confident that better
visibility will help them to provide an even better service in future.”

Improve customer service
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The vests have been implemented following recommendations from London TravelWatch on how London
Underground could improve customer service. Other recommendations that have been implemented by
London Underground are already making a positive difference to the customer experience across the
network.

These include more and better signs directing customers to lifts and visitor centres, improved processes
supporting disabled customers, faster access to Oyster credit refunds and other upgrades to ticket
machines.

Janet Cooke, Chief Executive of London TravelWatch, commented: ‘We know that the London Underground
staff provide an excellent service to passengers but they can’t always find them easily if they need
assistance.

‘These new bright red vests will help staff stand out from the crowd and provide passengers with the help
and reassurance that they need when travelling around London.’

More confidence
Alan Benson, Chair of Transport for All, said: ‘Our members often tell us how the current uniform is hard to
find amongst the sea of suits and dark coats found throughout the stations, especially at this time of year.

‘At Transport for All we’re delighted to see TfL have listened to feedback and are introducing these new
vests. In future staff will be much easier to find and passengers will have more confidence in approaching
them.’

Staff will have the red side visible for customer service duties in ticket halls and around gatelines, while
the orange side will be visible when dispatching trains, assisting on platforms and in emergencies.


